Erica Shuhler

Greetings, and thank you for considering my comment. Please consider the Western Sustainability
Exchange Montana Grasslands Carbon Initiative as a mitigation measure to reduce GHG emissions:
https://www.westernsustainabilityexchange.org/soil-carbon

Although this is based in Montana, there are strong links between Washington and Montana. For
instance, the cattle that are raised on these grasslands likely end up on dinner plates in Washington.
Improving soil health is critical to our future. Best regards, Erica



